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“Families Helping Families in Houston”  
Calling All Fort Bend Families to Help Feed 3,000 Neighbors in Need 

VOLUNTEER REGISTRATION IS OPEN NOW! 
 
Richmond, Tx. October, 2022 -- For nine years Families Helping Families Houston has had one 
mission; to reduce food insecurities for families in Fort Bend County. This effort has been 
extremely successful and recognized by local, regional and federal representatives. Now the 
Families Helping Families Team is getting ready for the 2022 Thanksgiving Holiday. We need 
your support! 
 
Community support is a major part of what makes this mission possible and the Thanksgiving 
holiday season will be here soon. Caring residents, members of community organizations or an 
philanthropic business owners, you can help. Log in to https://www.fhfhouston.com/ 
 

1. Donate to help families in our community. 
2. Register to volunteer on food distribution day, November, 19th. 

 
• If three-thousand (3,000) families donate $100.00 each, we can reach our goal and continue our 

mission of reducing food insecurity during the Thanksgiving season. 
 
What makes Families Helping Families unique is the support we get from Fort Bend families. 
churches, community groups and charitable organizations, along with major contributors. With 
the cost of groceries going up, the community support is desperately needed and vitally 
important for our success.  
 
Throughout the years, relationships with school counselors, district police officers and 
partnerships with local law enforcement have made FHF-Houston successful. With your 
continued support we can ensure those less fortunate families will get to have a happy 
Thanksgiving. 
 
Visit our website and sign up to sponsor and volunteer for this year’s event 
https://www.fhfhouston.com/. 
 

This year the distribution site will be at Fort Bend ISD Dulles High School located at 500 
Dulles Ave, Sugar Land, TX on Saturday, November 19, 2022 from 8am-4pm. 


